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It gives us great pleasure to continue everlasting ties with you. Hope you are faring well in your job and earning success for yourself as well as your parents/guardians and for IICT, your alma mater.
On 15th   February 2020, we are organizing an Alumni Meet of the pass out students of Indian Institute of Carpet Technology, Bhadohi.  The meet will be organized in the institute premises from 10.00-5.00 PM.
We are sure that you will certainly mark this day in your calendar to walk down the memory lanes and make it available to be with your adorable teachers, mentors and not the least, your best buddies.
You are our prized possession and valued ambassador and we crave for your continued association with us. You are an integral part of IICT family, present achievements and future hopes.
Anticipating positive and enthusiastic response from you.
With best wishes to you and your family members.
For any further details please contact Coordinator, IICT Alumni Association and kindly confirm your participation through the attached link.
Regards,
Director IICT
Email: -  iictalumniassn@gmail.com

